
 

Stand: Februar 2022/Ser    Bildungsdirektion Oberösterreich, Präs/7 Elementarpädagogik  

Dear parents, 
dear legal guardians, 
 
now, at the end of the kindergarten time, the attached handover sheet gives you information about 
the current language status of your child. 

 
An admission to the elementary school (“Volksschule”) is a significant event for all children and their 
families. Therefore, kindergarten and elementary school endeavor to support and accompany each 
child in the transitional phase, especially in developing their language skills. 
In order to provide your child with the support he or she needs to meet the needs of school education 
and to be able to continue linguistic support as seamlessly as possible right from the start, the 
responsible staff in the elementary school need information about the current language level. 
 

In terms of the best possible advancement of your child as stated in the compulsory education act, 
you as a parent are required, ensure that this transfer form is submitted to the future elementary 
school of your child. Please submit this original form at the earliest possible opportunity. 

 
 
 
Best wishes 
Your kindergarten team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ELTERNINFORMATION ÜBERGABEBLATT 
Englisch 
 


